
 

John R. Kuhn, MD, MRO, graduated from 
the University of Kansas Medical School in 
1980. He completed his residency in 
Otolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery at 
Oklahoma University and became board 
certified in 1985. He became a certified 
Medical Review Officer in 2022. 
 

Dr. Kuhn is the current director of the Oklahoma Health 
Professional Program. He serves on the Peer Review 
Committee of the Federation of State Physician Health 
Programs (FSPHP). He is chairman of the Public Policy 
Committee of the FSPHP. Dr. Kuhn serves on the board of 
Oklahoma Child and Adolescent Psychiatry and Mental 
Health Access Program. 


